
Autumn Term 2 

English 
We are starting the half term with the story “I 

want my hat back”. We will be writing a 
sequel to the story called “I want my friend 
back”. Towards the end of the half term we 

will be looking at the book “Send for a 
superhero”. Children will be writing letters to 

ask for help and will be writing character 
descriptions for superheroes they create. 

Maths 
This half term we are focusing on addition and 
subtraction. Children will be learning number 
bonds within and to 10, as well as finding fact 

families. At the end of the half term, the children 
move on to looking at shape. They will be naming 

and sorting 2D and 3D shapes.  

Science 
In science this half term, we are learning 
about the human body. We will start by 
naming different body parts. We will use 

the book “Funnybones” to make and label 
skeleton pictures. We will then learn 

about our senses.  

Geography 
In Geography we are looking at maps. We 
will be looking at where we live in the UK 

and then focus on what a map of 
Mundford looks like. We will learn some 

map symbols before making our own 
maps.  

 
Our theme this half 
term is “Heroes and 

Villains”. 
 

Art 
This half term we are continuing our work 

on self-portraits. We will look at adding 
some shapes to our portraits so that they 

are in the style of Picasso.  

DT 
In DT this half term we are going to be 
practising our sewing skills. We will be 

designing a superhero cape for Hazel Bear! 
 

RE 
Our enquiry question this half term is 

“How does a celebration bring a 
community together?” To answer this 

question we will compare how Christians 
celebrate Christmas with how Muslims 

celebrate Eid. We will end our learning by 
recreating both celebrations in the 

classroom.  

PE 
With Mrs Jermy on a Friday, children will 

be doing Yoga. 
They will be doing fitness on a Monday 

with Mr Brotherhood. 
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